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My name is Michael St Laurent Mass License #79.  I am against the new changes to the CEU requirements being proposed at this time. We already have mandatory educational requirements at our hospital in addition to the 15 CEU’s we must complete to maintain our license in mass. These extra 15 CEU’s would further complicate my schedule on the night shift ( 7 p  - 7 a ). I view these proposed changes as nothing more than punishment and my time would be better spent sleeping in my comfy bed then sleeping in a uncomfortable lecture hall.  P.S. If this bill passes I will probably retire , I have worked in the field fo 40 years
Sincerely
Sent from my iPad.	Michael St Laurent.
